
Report on Seminar on Union Budget 2023-24 

Held on 03-03-2023 

Venue: Science Gallery, Mangaldai College 

 

A Seminar on Union Budget 2023-24 was organised by the Department of Economics, Mangaldai 

College, on 03-03-2023 in Science Gallery, Mangaldai College. While inaugurating the Seminar, Dr. 

K. K. Borah, Principal, Mangaldai College, emphasised the importance of the academic discussion 

of the Union Budget and its impact on the development of the country. Dr. Santosh Borkakati, HoD, 

Department of Economics, Mangaldai College, presented the Union Budget 2023-24 in detail and 

highlighted the significant aspects of the Budget. Mr. Umesh Ch. Sarma, Assistant Professor of 

Economics, Mangladai College, deliberated on the focus of the Union Budget on the North-Eastern 

Region, particularly, Assam and benefits that can be availed. 

After presentation, a Panel Discussion was held where faculty of the college participated as resource 

persons and a lively discussion took place. The Panellists took a number of questions from the 

audience and tried to give clarity on various aspects of the Budget. 

The Seminar concluded with the Vote of Thanks offered by Mr Umesh Ch Sarma. 

Number of Participants: 103 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The list of participants is enclosed below: 

 

  



 



 

 

 



 


